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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
As part of the Public Health Grant, Local Authority Public Health teams are 
required to procure a comprehensive sexual health service which provides 
contraceptive services and STI testing and treatment, as well as outreach 
services for vulnerable groups, RSE in educational settings and training for the 
local network. It is important that these services are designed to be responsive 
to the specific needs of the population they serve. In order to inform the 
service specification for the re-procurement of these services in Leicester, a 
refresh of the City’s sexual health needs assessment was performed. The 
results are presented in summary here, along with some of the 
recommendations also made in the report. A full copy of the report can be 
found online here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/tpcfvn00/sexual-health-
jspna-2023.pdf 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The Health and Wellbeing Board is requested to: Note the findings of this needs 
assessment (and the fact that an update to some of the data will shortly be 
available), as well as the recommendations therein. Although none of the 
recommendations are specifically for the HWB to enact, the board is asked to lend 
support to system partners where possible and advocate for action as suggested in 
the recommendations.  
 

 
 
 
 


